
 
 

Memorandum 
Dec. 11, 2019 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-190802 – Town of Index 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Index Avenue – USDOT 084533S 
  

On Oct. 24, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $250 to the Town of Index (Town) for a project related to installing advance 
warning signs at the Index Avenue crossing (USDOT 084533S). The actual cost of the project was 
$333.34. 
 
On Dec. 10, 2019, the Town submitted a request for reimbursement, along with photographs 
showing the new signs installed at the crossing. Rail Safety staff inspected the photographs and 
confirmed that the installation was completed according to the specifications outlined in the 
order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


